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NEWSLETTER 20 – 21ST FEBRUARY 2024   

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 

   

  Congratulations to the children who went to the Headteacher’s Tea Party at the end of term.  

More photographs are available on the website 

https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/achievements/63794 

INFORMATION WE HOLD ABOUT YOUR CHILD 

Please help us keep our records up to date by informing us of any changes to the following 

information about your child:- 

• Address 

• Emergency contact Information including names and telephone numbers 

• Child’s registered doctor and medical practice 

• Email address for first contact (this is where the weekly newsletter will be sent) 

• Medical conditions and allergies 

• Arrangements for collecting your child from school 

Please email any changes to admin@westfieldinfants.co.uk 

http://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/
mailto:head@westfieldinfants.co.uk
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/achievements/63794
mailto:admin@westfieldinfants.co.uk


PARENT CONSULTATION APPOINTMENTS W/C 4TH MARCH 

Parent Consultation Appointments with your child’s class teacher will take place week commencing 

4th March for Mrs Shaw’s class, Year 1 and Year 2 children.  These appointments will be in school.  

Evening appointments are available on Monday and Tuesday.  Afternoon appointments are 

available throughout the week. 

 

As Miss Sedman is new to the school, her children’s appointments will be during the last week of 

the term so she has more time to get to know the children.  There will be afternoon appointments 

available 25th March – 28th March and evening appointments available on Monday 25th March and 

Tuesday 26th March. 

 

Slots will be available to book from 1pm on Thursday 22nd February via the School Spider App or 

by logging in to the school website (www.westfieldinfants.co.uk) using your School Spider login 

details (Parent Login at top left of the Homepage).  If you have any problems accessing School 

Spider, please contact the office. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY FRIDAY 8TH MARCH 

 

Although World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March we will be 

celebrating it on Friday 8th March to coincide with the visit from Author 

Alison Brown. 

 

What are we doing to celebrate? 

As in previous years we are asking children to come dressed up as a word. 

 

What do we need you to do? 

If you type ‘vocabulary parade’ into Google or Pinterest you will see a whole host of ideas. However 

the aim of the day is to extend children’s vocabulary, not ask you to stay up all night creating a 

costume from items in your recycling bin. 

 

Look in your child’s wardrobe. 

 

• Got a pair of red trousers? Come as the word scarlet or fiery. 
 

• Got a pair of dinosaur pyjamas? Come as the word prehistoric or ferocious. 
 

If you could also prepare a sign/sticker with your child’s word on it, we would be very grateful. 

Thank you again for your time and support. If you have any questions or are stuck for an idea please 

see your child’s teacher. 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 
 

FUNDRAISING UPDATE 

The total raised so far in the coin collection is £189.94.  We have just 3 weeks left to raise as much 

as we can so please keep sending in your spare change.  Many thanks from the School Council and 

Mrs Southam. 



STARS BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB NEWS 
 

At STARS this week we have been enjoying looking at picture books 

and storytelling with our friends. 

 

STARS Before and After School Club is open to children in 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & 2 and siblings at the Junior school.  

To find out more information about opening times and prices, 

please visit the STARS page on our website.  To arrange a visit to 

STARS, please contact the school office on 0113 2505449. 

USEFUL WEBSITE LINKS 
 

Keep up to date with school news and blogs by downloading the School Spider 

parents app and selecting Yeadon Westfield Infant School.  To receive instant 

messages and use the payment facility you will need to log in. 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM AND THE WESTFIELD PANTRY 

Parents and carers at Westfield Infants have access to our stock of second hand uniform and food 

parcels from The Westfield Pantry.  To find out more information, please follow the links below:- 

• The Westfield Pantry 

• Second Hand Uniform 

 
PUPIL PREMIUM AND FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

If you’re on benefits and your child is entitled to universal infant free school meals anyway or brings 

a packed lunch, it’s still important to register for a free school meal to ensure school doesn’t miss 

out on funding called pupil premium.  Find out more information on our school website. 

EASY FUNDRAISING 

 

Please support Yeadon Westfield Infant School at Easy Fundraising when doing your 

everyday shopping. 

 

NURSERY PLACES SEPTEMBER 2024 

If your child was born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021 and you would like to 

register for them to start our nursery in September 2024, please contact Mrs Middleton at 

sbm@westfieldinfants.co.uk.  You can also call in and pick up a form from the school office. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

DAY DATE TIME EVENT 

Thursday 22/02/2024 3.10pm – 3.30pm Art Exhibition in hall for Year 1 and 2 children 

W/C 04/03/2024  Parent Consultation Appointments – Nursery, 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Friday 08/03/2024 All Day World Book Day – children to dress up as a 

word 

https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/stars-our-before-and-after-school-care/64726
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/the-westfield-pantry/128411
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/school-uniform/62663
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/lunchtime-and-playtime/62665
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?invite=2JKHCF&char=147875&referral-campaign=c2s&utm_campaign=referral-2023
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COMMUNICATIONS SINCE LAST NEWSLETTER 

EMAILS: 08/02/2024 – Author Visit for Years 1 and 2 

08/02/2024 – Threadworms in Nursery and Reception 

08/02/2024 – Weather Update 

08/02/2024 – Health Protection Information – Guides for 

Parents 

09/02/2024 – Lunchtime Questionnaire 

09/02/2024 – Art Exhibition for Year 1 and 2 

09/02/2024 – Changes to PE for Year 1 and Year 2 from 

26/02/2024 

20/02/2024 – Urgent appeal for cereal boxes – Year 1 & 2 

SENT HOME VIA CLASS:  

COLLECTING: Cereal Boxes 

WEBSITE UPDATES:  

 

 
 

Friday 08/03/2024 10.00pm Alison Brown Author Visit – Year 1 and Year 2 

W/C 11/03/2024  British Science Week 

W/C 25/03/2024  Parent Consultation Appointments - Reception 

Wednesday 27/03/2024 9.00am Whole School visit to St John’s Church – more 

details to follow 


